
 
PAROISSE DE ST HELIER 

 

PARISH ASSEMBLY 
 

In accordance with the Loi (1804) au Sujet des  Assemblées Paroissiales an Assembly of the 
Principals and Electors of the Parish of St Helier will be held at the Town Hall on Wednesday 10t h 

February 2021 at 7pm.  

 

Parishioners are asked to take into consideration a Requête, the subject matter being an access 
route in connection with the new Overdale Hospital Project, (lodged on Monday 1st February 

2021), and if deemed advisable, to: 
 

1. Agree that the Parish should not allow any further interference with the Land or any part 
of it by the Ministers responsible for the hospital project or by their agents, contractors or 

advisers unless and until such time as the Parish has confirmed at a further Parish 

Assembly that it has received the details it requires concerning the matters refered to in 
Recital D of the Requête, and is satisfied with the merits of creating an access in 
accordance with the details provided;* and 

 

2. Agree that in the meantime the Parish is required to take, or join others in taking, 
whether by legal proceedings or otherwise, such action as may be necessary or desirable 

to resist any attempt by the Public to acquire the Land pending the evaluation by the 
Parish of the details referred to in item 1 of the Requête.*  
 

 

 
Town Hall                               A S Crowcroft 

5th February 2021              Connétable de St Hélier 
 

 * Further details available from the Town Hall or the Parish website, 
www.sthelier.je 

 
Please note: 
 
In light of current Covid restrictions on gatherings, although the Parish Assembly will be held at 

the Town Hall, parishioners are requested where possible to take part online. 
 
Parishioners needing to attend the Assembly in person should contact Parish Secretary, Alison 
Sweeney, at a.sweeney@posh.gov.je or 811880, by 5pm on Monday 8th February, providing 

their name and address (spaces will be limited and reserved for those who are unable to attend 
virtually). 

 
All those attending online or in person, who are eligible to vote will be able to do so.  

 
Parishioners wishing to attend the Assembly online are asked to register in advance in order to 

vote, by contacting the Parish Secretary by 5pm on Tuesday 9th February 2021.  
 
We are limiting numbers attending at the Town Hall for health and safety reasons, so please 
consider the risks of attending in person carefully. The Constable is working with the Comité des 

Connétables to propose changes to existing legislation to make it possible for parishioners who 
wish to attend/vote at a Parish Assembly to do so without having to rely on an on-line system.  
 

http://www.sthelier.je/
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